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To Whom It May Concern:

My name is David Hall and Ilivein Seattle, WA. Iam an individual investor, a husband, and
father. Currently, I make 3-5 trades per week in the foreign currency market. Just in November
and December, 2009, alone, I was able to withdraw $6,000 from my account because of my
winning percentage.

If the leverage within this market changes, Iwould not be able make nearly as much money. This
is critical to my family, as my wife is currentlya full-time student. It is up to me to provide for my
family, pay for school, invest for my kids’ college and invest for our retirement.

I hope you understand the impact of making changes to this market and the negative effect it will
have on "little guys" like me. Please do not change the leverage of the foreign currency market.

If you need additional information or have questions, please contact me. Myemail is above, or my
phone is 206-246-9929.

Sincerely,
Dave Hall


